
 
 

SAFETY BULLETIN – SB003 
From: Tesco Products-Applications   
Date:  
Re: Exhaust Guard Removal 
 
 It has recently been reported that the turbo guards have been removed on 
operating Tesco equipment, in one instance a contributing factor in a fire. This creates a 
burn injury hazard or fire safety hazard and is not an accepted or supported 
modification to Tesco equipment. Under no circumstances will Tesco recommend or 
support removal of any exhaust safety guards or blankets from operating 
equipment. 
 
 
 
If there are any questions related to this Safety Bulletin please contact  
Tesco HSE Department.  
(403)-233-0757 
 
 
 

 


